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Homicide Investigation – 5200 block of South Tacoma Way 

  

Tacoma, Wash. – At approximately 2:00 a.m. on September 10, 2023, Tacoma Police Patrol 
Officers responded to the 5200 block of South Tacoma Way regarding a complaint of person 
being shot.  When officers arrived, they found an adult male victim shot multiple times in the 
chest. Tacoma Fire Department personnel responded to render medical aid, but the victim 
succumbed to his wounds.   
 
Per witnesses, an adult male suspect fled the location after the shooting and remains at-large. 
Detectives and Crime Scene Technicians responded to the area to process the crime scene.  
 
The investigation is on-going. 
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